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Applicant Reponses to Comments Received from the Department of 
Conservation  
 
In response to comments received from the Department of Conservation in the section 51 reports, please refer to the 
following statements for specific responses: 
 

• Appendix D – Dylan van Winkel – Bioresearches;  

• Appendix F – Hilary Konigkramer - WSP; 

• Appendix H – John Kyle and Abbie Fowler, Mitchell Daysh; 

• Appendix J – Brian Lloyd – Lloyd’s Ecological Consulting; 

• Appendix K – Katherine Muchna – Boffa Miskell; 

• Appendix M – Graham Ussher – RMA Ecology; 

• Appendix N – Helen Blackie – Boffa Miskell; 

• Appendix O – Rhys Girvan – Boffa Miskell; 

• Appendix P – Ian Boothroyd – Boffa Miskell; and 

• Appendix Q – Cassandra McArthur – OceanaGold (New Zealand) Limited. 

 
Additionally, comments made by the Department of Conservation have also been addressed by a selection of updates to 
the proposed conditions. 
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